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Yetman Public School 
Newsletter 

Term 1 

March 

21st  Harmony Day Celebrations 

24th Rescheduled NW Swimming – 

qualifying students  

April 

4th  Moree Zone Rugby League Trials – 

qualifying students  

10th Easter Parade and Morning Tea 

11th Last day of Term 1 

School holidays 

18th  Good Friday 

21st  Easter Monday  

25th  ANZAC Day 

Term 2 

28th Staff Development Day 

29th  Staff Development Day 

30th  School Resumes for Students 

May 

9th Macintyre Cross Country – North Star 

 

 

 

WHAT’S ON AT YPS? 

We are officially over halfway through Term 1 and we are incredibly 

proud of the dedication and achievements of our students across 

all areas of school life so far this year. Their hard work and 

perseverance have set a strong foundation for the year ahead. 

During the recent NAPLAN testing, our students in Years 3 and 5 

displayed outstanding resilience and focus. Their ability to remain 

calm under pressure and give their best effort is commendable. 

Regardless of individual results, their commitment to doing their 

best is what truly matters. 

Of course, our swimming success has been another highlight of 

the term, with students demonstrating both skill and 

sportsmanship. The energy, teamwork, and enthusiasm on display 

made for an exciting and memorable event. Congratulations to all 

participants and best of luck in Armidale next week! 

Looking ahead, preparations for the upcoming Cross Country are 

well underway. Students are showing persistence and 

determination as they train, setting goals and working hard to 

achieve them. Their dedication is inspiring, and we look forward to 

a fantastic event in term 2. 

In the classroom, students have shown remarkable growth and 

improvement. Whether it’s strengthening literacy and numeracy 

skills, engaging in critical thinking, or developing confidence in their 

learning, their progress has been inspiring. Teachers have noted 

the increasing enthusiasm, curiosity, and commitment to personal 

goals, which is a testament to the supportive learning environment 

we strive to create. 

In week 10 we will celebrate the end of term with the Easter Hat 

Parade and Easter activities. We will join with Tharawonga on this 

day and enjoy a light morning tea also. We hope to see you there! 

Thank you for your continued support of this fantastic school. 

Kat Walker 

Principal 
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SWIMMING CARNIVALS 2025 

Our students have participated in two carnivals this term with great success! We brought home the 

handicap shield from the Macintyre Carnival held in Goondiwindi and the McKechnie Shield from the 

Moree Zone Carnival held in Narrabri. The team of Ted, Lily, Olivia and Max will now compete in the 

North-West Zone Carnival in Armidale on Monday 24 March.  

COOKING CLUB + GARDEN GURUS 

We have already been busy in both of these activities. The pictures above show the students enjoying 

the pikelets and pizza scrolls that we have made this term. In the garden, we have been taking cuttings 

from our rosemary bushes so that we can plant them in our planned ANZAC Memorial Garden. 
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YOU CAN DO IT! 

Congratulations to Ted, Annie and Tom – receiving You Can Do It! certificates for ‘Getting Along’.  
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